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NORTH CHARLESTON, S.C. – Deputies from the Charleston County Sheriff’s Office responded
at 3:30 p.m. Friday, April 15, 2022, to assist firefighters at the scene of a structure fire at 2221
Mosquito Beach Road on James Island.

Detectives were assigned to the incident on Mosquito Beach based on witness statements
indicating a suspicious nature of the fire. Detectives have worked to examine the scene and
follow leads. CCSO has not determined whether the fire was intentionally set. Detectives will
continue to actively investigate the blaze.

The incident report is available upon request to aknapp@charlestoncounty.org.
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